
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

QUEST is a retreat for young Catholics between the ages of 

14 - 16 who are Freshman or Sophomores in High School.  It is 

woven around the theme of the Three Circles of Love: Love of 

Self, Love of Others, and Love of God.   

The next QUEST Retreat is March 25-26 at St. Joseph’s 

Church in Auburn, NE.  For more information call the Youth 

Ministry Office at 402-473-0625.  To register, go to 

http://www.lincolndiocese.org/retreat/quest. 
 

High School Summer Mission Trip to Gallup, New Mexico  

An informational meeting will be held Sunday, March 19 and 

Sunday, March 26 from 3 to 4 p.m. at the Imperial Mall Old 

Food Court Area.  All interested students and their parents 

need to attend one of the two meetings to get your name on the 

list.  For more information contact Mary Koch at 402-984-

6624 or Sarah Hoops at 402-984-0227 
 

SKY Camp & Leadership Camp Registration 

Online registration opens for SKY Camp and Leadership Camp 

on February 1 at 10 am.  To register your child, or learn more 

about these camps, go to www.campkateri.org 

 

COPIES OF LENTEN REGULATIONS 
Can be found on the table in the vestibule. 

 
CCD/CYO NEWS 

 

CCD Classes:  CLASS on March 8 
PRE-SCHOOL Class:  March 12 

 

CYO Class – Mar. 26 after Mass. 
 

Registration is now open for the March 17-19, 2017, Going 
Bananas for Jesus event in North Platte.  The 3-day event is for 
youth in grades 6 - 12 and their adult sponsors. The cost of this 
Bananas weekend is $65.00 per person which includes meals for 
the event and a Bananas t-shirt.  Students stay with host 
families.  Call 308-532-2707 or register online at: www. 
youthgidiocese.weebly.com/gbfj-registration.html. 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 
 

Altar Society Meeting will meet March 8 at  
7:30 p.m. in the church hall.   

All ladies of the parish are welcome to attend. 
 

Parish Ladies: Altar Society dues of $15 are 
currently due.  Please see Jill Kimle for 

payment or questions.  Thank you! 
 
 

VOLUNTEER STILL NEEDED to care for the altar linens. 

Please contact the office  

if you would like to perform this task,  

402-845-2707 or stanns@cdolinc.net. 

Thank you, Anabel, for your generous service! 
 

It's that time of year again! The fish fry will be held on April 
7th. Please have your month's basket put together by our 
next meeting on March 8th so we have plenty of time to 
sell tickets with finished pictures of baskets. We will enclose 
the baskets at March's meeting. Please contact Mikayla if 
you have any questions or concerns. 
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Catholic Social Services has an immediate 
need:  canned peaches and pears, dry potatoes, 
chicken helper and tuna helper.   Please help us get 
by until our Lenten Food Drive.   
 

 

The Mass Intention for March 19 is still 
available.  Please contact the office as soon as 
possible if you would like that Mass said for your 

intentions.  Thank you! 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS  

TO THE PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 
 

First Sunday in Lent 
 

March 5, 2017 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407 

Doniphan NE  68832 
Office Phone:  402-845-2707 

Rectory Phone:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 
Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

 
CONFESSIONS: 3rd Wed. of Month: Feb. 15, 4:45-5:15 pm 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 
 

 
Sunday (Mar. 12)   11:00 am  Pro Populo 

http://www.lincolndiocese.org/retreat/quest
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=HiXPFMYBVS3UaXobTaXGeJgaNaYIUAhGpu3bHjSPQkxInFhTM0XUCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.campkateri.org
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 

STEWARDSHIP:    (2/19 & 2/26/17)  
 

Adult:              $485.00   Weekly Budget:                  $759.56 
Plate:              $183.00  YTD Budget:                   $26,584.60 
Children:             $-----     YTD Actual:                    $28,158.53 
Bldg Repair:       $55.00    YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)   $1,573.93   
TOTAL:            $723.00 

 

Thank you for your donations! 
 

CSA Rebate:  $355; JOG Rebate:  $1623.28. 

Thank you for honoring your pledges! 

 
There are a several Masses in March, April and 

May that do not yet have intentions.  If you would 
like to have a Mass offered for yourself or a loved 
one, please contact the office as soon as possible.   

The usual stipend in the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 however,  
Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering.  

Envelopes available in the vestibule.  
 

“It is written: The Lord, your God, shall you worship and him alone 
shall you serve.” Matthew 4:10  Tempted between the riches and 
power of this world and service to God, Jesus chose service to 

His Father.  If we wish to truly follow Jesus, we, too, must 
decide to turn away from power and riches and put God at the 

center of our lives.  How is God calling you to serve? 
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Please contact the office if you would like to be in charge 

of the words in the marquee.  The letters and key are in the 

west sacristy.   

 

 

 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House 

INVITES YOU TO: 

Upcoming retreats: 
 

March 24-26, 2017  Men & Women…Fr. Mark Czya  

“Healing in the Heart of Christ” 

March 31-April 2, 2017  Men & Women…Sr. Ann Shields 

“God is Savior, Shepherd, King” 
 

Don’t be left out --- don’t delay— sign up today! 

You can register at www.goodcounselretreat.com or call 

Good Counsel Retreat House at 402-786-2705. 
 

 

A Lent to Remember! 
Join us for a 4-week, video-based study on formed.org to 
create a Lent to remember for our parish family. Forgiven is a 
beautiful presentation of the transforming power of Confession. 
No matter what you have done, no matter how long you have 
been away, Jesus is waiting for you in the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation! To register for this powerful experience: 
Go to formed.org 
Click on Register 
Create your FREE account by entering our  
Parish Code:  C3PQDN 
and your email address 
Click on the program Forgiven for weeks 1 through 3 
and Symbolon session 6 for week 4. 
Watch individually, as a family, or in small groups and use the 
Leader’s Guide for discussion. 

 
"A population that does not take care of the elderly  

And of children and the young has no future, because  

it abuses both its memory and  its promise." 

Pope Francis 
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Light of the World Retreat 
Fr. Michael Houlihan and the St. Michael’s Retreat Team 
would like to invite you to the “Light of the World” Retreat 
to be held at St. Michael’s Parish Hall beginning Friday, 
March 31 at 6:30 PM, Saturday, April 1 at 8:00 AM, and 
Sunday, April 2 at 8:00 AM. 
 

This is a unique opportunity to attend a Retreat close to 
home that provides a way to grow in your relationship with 
Christ and the Holy Spirit.  There will be faith filled stories 
from Religious and Laity speakers, including Fr. Stephen 
Graeve and Fr. Julius Trvdy, and the opportunity to spend 
time in His Presence.  
 

To register, call Mike and Lorette Tebbe at 402-463-7704, 
Tom and Karen Jurgensmeier at 402-462-2947 or St. 
Michael’s office at 402-463-1023 

 

 
 

Everyone is WELCOME!! 
 

When:  Ash Wednesday, March 1st and Fridays  

              during Lent (except Good Friday) 

Time:   5pm – 7:00pm 

Where: Centennial Hall – 7th & Colorado 

   Hastings, Nebraska 
 

ALL You Can Eat! 
Adults $8.50 • Seniors $7.50 • 12 and under $5 • 3 and 

under FREE 

Religious Free • Family Max Price $32 
 

**TAKE OUTS AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST** 

SERVED BY THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL #11823 

INFORMATION CALL 402-216-6152 

Ministry Assignments 

March 5th 
Reader Jill Kimle 

Servers Caleb Weiler / Jacob Weiler 

Offertory Shawn & Shelly Gallagher Family 

 
Ministry Assignments 

March 12th 
Reader Matt / Mikayla Hurt 

Servers Taylor Riemersma / Liam Parker 

Offertory Andrew & Rebecca Gasseling 


